
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We have finished off the term in style here at 

Danbury Park. Class D and E had a very 

enjoyable and informative visit to The Mission 

on Monday afternoon. The children had to be 

very observant on their walk up to the church, I 

think a small group of angels at the bus stop 

caused quite a stir!  

On Tuesday, we supported Farleigh Hospice by 

holding a Reindeer Dash, the children had a 

great time running laps and hunting for elves 

spelling out snowman. The younger classes were 

paired up with older pupils and it was fantastic 

to again see how kind and caring all the pupils at 

Danbury Park are; helping and encouraging each 

other - with an element of competition in some 

classes! 

We finished the term off with Christmas parties 

today and a whole school sing-along this 

afternoon.  

Merry Christmas,  

Sam Jones 

 

 

  

Attendance Matters: 

Thank you for all your support in 

keeping your child’s attendance 

percentage as high as possible. 

entage as high as possible. 

 

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Thursday 19th December 

2024 
  

 

School Crossing Patrol: Come and support our 

local community by joining Essex County Council's 

School Crossing Patrol Team as a School Crossing 

Patrol Officer. Please share this link with anyone 

who may be interested in this role to help families 

safely cross Well Lane/Main Road. 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/D

etails.aspx?VacancyId=85338 

 

 

Wanted: Large pieces of material, any 

colour or pattern or old bed sheets, 

covers.  Any donations to the school office 

please. 

 

Thank you for all the cards, gifts and kind 

words that have been shared with staff 

in the run up to Christmas. We would 

like to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a very happy and peaceful Christmas 

and we look forward to seeing you in 

2025. 

 

 

 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338
https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners: 

Well done Hawk Owls!  

 

 

  

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
 

19/12 – Last day of term 

6/1/25 – First day of Spring term 

6/1/25 – Winter Reading Challenge Assembly, led by 

Danbury Library 

13/1/25 – Class A - Chinese Dragon Dance Workshop 

16/1/25 6pm – KS2 Maths Parent Information Evening 

– How we teach the 4 Operations at Danbury Park  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Balance bikes: 

Does your child have a ‘big bike’ on 

their Christmas list? EYFS would love 

any donations of balance bikes if 

your child has outgrown theirs. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

COSTS FOR SPRING TERM 2025 

1st Half Term: 6th January – 13th February 2025 = 29 days at £2.70 = £78.30 

2nd Half Term: 24th February – 4th April 2025 = 30 days at £2.70 = £81.00 

 

Please note that all school meals should be paid for in advance via School Gateway. 


